
Dear CDNY Member, 

The Country Dance New York Annual Meeting of Members and Election of New 
Officers will be held on Saturday, June 6, at 8:00 pm.  You are invited to join the 
meeting, either directly or by proxy.  Due to the pandemic, the meeting will be 
conducted online.  Included here is the official Notice of Meeting, with the 
proposed election slate, and a proxy form to be tendered in lieu of attending the 
meeting.  If you will not be attending the meeting, we ask that you fill in the Proxy, 
designating Paul Ross, the CDNY Secretary, to vote for you. Your executed Proxy 
will count towards the quorum needed to convene the meeting.  You may mail in 
the Proxy form, or scan and email it, or copy it into an email, fill in the blanks and 
send it to Paul Ross.  We are using Paul Ross’ home and email addresses for 
receiving proxies this year.  Mail address: Paul Ross, 730 Fort Washington 
Avenue, Apt 1G, NY, NY 10040.  Paul’s email: childgrove at yahoo dot 
com.  Please put Annual Meeting Proxy as your subject line.  This 
Notice/Ballot/Proxy can also be found at www.cdny.org  

The Members’ meeting will be held on Zoom.   
If you wish to attend the meeting, click on this link to join the online CDNY 
Members' Meeting: https://nyu.zoom.us/j/92747175780 
Meeting ID: 927 4717 5780 
If you prefer you can join voice-only on your telephone by calling 646-558-8656 
and entering the meeting id when requested. 
 

You may join the online meeting after 7:45pm and anytime during the Members' 
Meeting. 
 

For assistance using the zoom software please contact Jeff Bary: 
Jeffrey.Bary@gmail.com    
 
Please stay online after the meeting for the CDNY Community Social 
Hour. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Martin Fager 
President, Country Dance New York, Inc.  
 
Notice of Meeting, Ballot and Proxy Form: 


